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Donna Conkling

From: Bal1998 <bal1998@aol.com>

Sent: Monday, September 24, 2018 10:06 AM

To: Clerk's Department

Subject: From Resident Susan Levine...

To the Mayor and the Trustees: 
 

Another summer is over and it appears that the Village Summer Ban on Gas Powered 
Leaf Blowers 

has been largely ignored once again by gardeners and home owners... 
 

In my neighborhood and the surrounding areas...gas powered Leaf Blowers were used 
daily... 
by gardeners who appear unconcerned about our Summer Ban. 
Homeowners appear unwilling to require them to adhere to the ban. 
 

The Noise and Pollution continues. 
 

My gardener is the Only One on my block who does Not use 

the Gas Powered Blower in the summer.  
I have heard that some homeowners have told their gardeners that  
if they receive a summons for Blower use...the homeowner 

will pay the fine for them... 
 

I think perhaps making homeowners liable for the fine.. 
in addition to the gardener being liable for it.. 
may be another step to take ..since it is obvious that the law 

is not achieving compliance..and never has.. 
Increasing the fine to $150 might be another step to take. 
 

Thanks very much for listening. 
 

Susan Levine 

Ardmore Road 

 


